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Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are pleased to enclose details about joining the Park Orchards North Ringwood Parish Junior Football Club for the 2018 season.

Our club expects to field multiple teams in 2018.  Players generally come from a number of local primary schools, and as such there is a club policy that these players are mixed between the teams.  There is a slip provided below for you to nominate four friends with whom you would like your child placed.  
Our club will make every endeavour to accommodate your request and keep friendship groups together; however, it may not be possible to meet every request.  If you do not return the slip below with your registration, we will still endeavor to place your child in a team with other children from their school.

The U8 and U9 Teams play games on Sunday mornings.  All U8 and U9 players are still encouraged to continue with their participation in the Auskick Program.  Those younger players who do not meet the age criteria are encouraged to join the Sharks Auskick program which is run on a Saturday morning between 9:00–10:45am.
Yours faithfully,

Ritchie Appleby
President

Telephone:  0408 367 444




Mark Leonard

Director of Football

Telephone:  0418 551 553 
Please Tear off and return with your registration form

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
U8/9/10 FRIENDSHIP GROUP NOMINATION FORM

If possible, I request that       be placed in a team with the following friends.
1.      
2.      
3.      
4.      
My child attends       Primary School

My child will be       years old as of 01/01/2018
I understand that although every attempt will be made to meet my request, it may not be possible to keep all players together.

_________________________________________


      /       / 201     
Signature of Parent/Guardian





              Date

Version 2018
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